Jt. Commissioner of Police, Traffic. Mumbai

Press Note

In order to prevent the spread of CORONA virus, lockdown has
been announced. However, medical services, ambulance, essential
commodities and other essential services have been exempted. To
facilitate easy and smooth movement of such services and those
exempted under the notification No.DMU/2020/CR.92/DISM-1 issued on
24/03/2020. Mumbai Traffic Police has started a CORONA TRAFFIC
HELPLINE.

Those associated with these emergency or essential services and
citizens requiring emergency movements may contact on Telephone nos.
24937747 and 24937755.

Apart from this, those moving on the roads without any reason will

be liable for action.



